Karen Edwards

From: Michael Behrendt
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 12:11 PM
Subject: Old Piscataqua Road #22 - okay from John Powers

To the Planning Board,
Please see the email from John Powers below.

Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham

8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH 03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us

From: John Powers

Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 11:22 AM

To: Michael Behrendt

Subject: RE: Old Piscataqua Road #22 - 2 lot subdivision

Hi Michael,

The Fire Department has reviewed the plans as submitted relative to fire department access
and water supply/fire flow requirements. We have no concerns as of this email.

Thank you.

John T. Powers, Deputy Chief
Durham Fire Department
(603) 862-1426

From: Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2020 11:55 AM




